
 

 

 

 
 

AEMC Reliability Panel 
Consultation on the Panel’s review of the frequency operating standards for 

Tasmania 
 
The Reliability Panel (Panel) has commenced a review of the Frequency Operating 
Standards for Tasmania.   

The Panel is seeking initial stakeholder comments and holding a Public Forum early in the 
consultation process so that the stakeholders can identify to the Panel any important 
factors that should be considered in the Panel’s review of the standards.  In particular: 

• the proponents of new generating projects can identify the changes to the 
standards that would be necessary if their proposed generating units were 
connected; and 

• stakeholders can identify relevant and important economic factors that the Panel 
should consider when assessing any changes to the standards. 

The Panel will hold a Stakeholder forum to provide an opportunity for comments and 
questions on Friday, 6 June 2008 at 10.00 AM in Hobart.  All Registered Participants and 
other stakeholders are welcome to attend.  Anyone wishing to attend should contact the 
Panel at registration@aemc.gov.au by Wednesday, 21 May 2008.  The location of the 
meeting is yet to be confirmed.  
The Panel invites initial comments from stakeholders on this Review by Friday, 23 May 
2008.  
Submissions may be forwarded by email, mail or in person. 
Offices: 
Level 5, 201 Elizabeth Street, 
Sydney  NSW  2000 
Phone: (02) 8296 7800 
Facsimile:  (02) 8296 7899 

Postal Address: 
PO Box A2449 
Sydney South NSW 1235 
 

Email: submissions@aemc.gov.au  
For further information in relation to the Panel’s review of the frequency operating 
standards for Tasmania, please contact Rory Campbell or Julian Eggleston at the AEMC 
on (02) 8296 7800 or panel@aemc.gov.au. 
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